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Statement for media regarding Harmony Science 
Academy-Odessa 

 

Harmony Public Schools has been made aware of an allegation involving a security guard 
employed by a third-party contractor assigned to Harmony Science Academy-Odessa. The 
allegation pertains to an inappropriate relationship reported to have occurred off campus and 
outside of school hours, involving one of our students. 

While this individual was not a Harmony employee, we find the reported conduct extremely 
concerning. The contractor was immediately directed to remove the individual from all campus 
duties upon our notification. 

At this time, there is no indication of inappropriate interactions with any other students. 

We are cooperating with local law enforcement as they investigate this matter. Harmony remains 
committed to supporting a safe and respectful learning environment for all students. 

Due to student privacy laws, no further comment will be made at this time. 
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